
5151 Terminal Road Upgrade 
December 2017 Community Update 

Pedway structure installed successfully as project 
team continues to make progress.   
 
Thanks to all our neighbours for your patience during the temporary 
road closure on Lower Water Street while we installed the pedway 
structure in early November.   

Work to install the pedway windows, roof and flooring is ramping up 
this month and will continue into early 2018. To ensure this work 
takes place safely, Lower Water Street will be reduced to one-lane, on 
an alternating basis, in the immediate area of the pedway. Traffic will 
still be able to flow along Lower Water Street through the open lane.  

In the next few weeks we will finish repairing the retaining wall on 
the north side of the building. The project remains on track to be 
finished in late 2018. 

The 5151 Terminal Road project team is committed to completing this 
project safely, and we thank you for helping us take care around the 
construction site.  
 

Contact Us  

Please reach out to us any time with your comments or questions:  

 902-266-9302 

 josh.hyslop@emera.com 

About the Project   

Emera is renovating 5151 Terminal 
Road into an environmentally 
sustainable headquarters for our 
growing team. We are proud to 
support our local economy by 
updating an existing building in 
downtown Halifax. The project 
includes a public pedway that will 
give people a safer choice for 
crossing to the Discovery Centre 
and other amenities along the 
harbor. 

Did you know?  

The new windows at 5151 
Terminal Road will have three 
times the insulating factor of the 
old windows, adding to the 
building’s energy efficiency and 
reducing its environmental 
impact.  

 

 


